
Jones. Stephanie

From: Monica H <mjeanhayse@gmaH.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2016 1:32 PM
To: irrc@irrc.state.pa.us; ED, State Board of Ed
Subject: 28 PA Code 23.81-23.87

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing regarding proposed IRRC #3147 , the proposed changes to the school vaccination regulations (28
pa code 23.81-23.87 that will affect not only my child but thousands of other families in the state of
Pennsylvania.

Regarding the reduced flexibility of a provisional admittance to school, it is completely unreasonable, and
ignorant to think that a parent with a child who needs a vaccine for school admittance would be able to get an
appointment, and receive said vaccine in a five (5) day period, In addition to this, there are dangers involved in
receive too many vaccines too close together. I would rather keep my child home from school, than force my
child to receive too many vaccines too close together.

Regarding the changes to the “documentation” of prior history of chickenpox, again your expectations are
unreasonable and ignorant. Clearly none of you have children. If 1 called my childs pediatrician and asked for
an appointment (just because I need documentation from a physician) to be seen, they would refuse to see my
child. Not to mention the fmancial hardship of taking time off of work, and having to pay the office visit
copay.

Sincerely,
Monica Hayse
Norristown Area School District parent
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